
www.carringtonjs.co.uk 
 

    Carrington Junior School 
                Head Teacher: Mrs A Majcher 

4 Chapel Road, Flackwell Heath, High Wycombe, Bucks, HP10 9AA 
Tel:  01628 521457        e-mail:  office@carringtonjs.co.uk 

 

 
 
4th January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In light of tonight’s announcement by the Government, Carrington Junior School will not be opening 
tomorrow as planned.  
 
Staff will be in school in order to make preparations for this sudden change of circumstances. Home 
learning will be provided for ALL children tomorrow, Tuesday, 5th January 2021.   
 
Key worker and vulnerable provision will begin on Wednesday, 6th January.   
 
We will be in touch tomorrow with further details of arrangements for home learning and the key 
worker/vulnerable children provision. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A Majcher 
Head Teacher 
 
 

mailto:office@carringtonjs.co.uk

